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213 Main Avenue North , Department 203
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Phone: 218-694-6260 Fax: 218-694-6244





Dear Property Owner,

Minnesota law requires that property has to be classified according to the use exhibited on that land mass.

In making the determination for agricultural classification we refer to Minnesota Statute 273.13 that states for property to be classified agricultural all parcels must have at least 10 acres in production or an exclusive or intensive use as agricultural.  
We feel that parcel #_______________________ consisting of ____________acres of 

_________________________________ does not meet the standards to be classified as 
agricultural and will be split classified as ______________________________________ for taxes payable 2012.

This reclassification will also cause your taxes to increase on this parcel for taxes payable 2012.  Enclosed you will find information on a new property classification consisting of Managed Forest Land.  This classification would help lower the increase in taxes on your parcel.  If you find this is a good option and want to use the enclosed application please feel free to do so.
If you have any questions or disagree with this change of classification please contact our office at the above number at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Grover

Clearwater County Assessor
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